
From: Jennifer Romero <Jennifer_Romero@Kingston.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 2:57 PM
To: Pcn System <Pcn.System@FutureElectronics.com>
Subject: Retraction letter / confirmation : PLEASE REMOVE PCN FROM SYSTEM: PCN 94615. Kingston PCN PCN221128-01

Hello Future,

Please disregard this PCN. This was not supposed to be sent out as an “official PCN”. 

We are still supporting the “Affected Kingston” part numbers and will send an official PCN when it’s ready.

At this time, you may disregard the attached.

Thank you! 

Jennifer Romero
Embedded (eMMC) Inside Sales 
Kingston Technology Company, Inc. 


















































